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OFFICE OF THE QUEEN’S PRINTER AND CONTROLLER OF STATIONERY,

Ottawa,1lth.-September,. 1895,

Dear Sir William,

I have just reeeived your letter of the 6th,
from Little Metis, and on enguiry from the person who réads
the proofs and looks after the volume, I Ffind that the euts for
your paper have never eome to Ottawa, nor have any of the proofs
been seen here, Mr, Ami is in the same building with me, and I
remember telling him to ask that the euts should be sent here,
but that has nect been done; so, if yoeu have not got them your-
self they are most eertainly in Montreal.

I think it would be better, and would beyond doubt
save trouble, to habe the'euts all sent here with the proofs.
Mr., Ami in that way ean knoqﬁjg§t what he is doing, and ean send
the _euts as the manuseript iquiP‘ié hand. It is the only way
to aveid the danger of having the euts go astray and disputes
arising among the printers as to whose fault it is. There is

plenty of time to send them up now.

Yours truly,

Queen's Printer and

Controller of Stationery.

Sir William Dawson, F.R.S.
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